
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

1st July 2022 

         

Dear parents, 

 
Next Wednesday is transition day and your child will spend the afternoon with his / her 

teacher for next year.  
 

We are delighted that we have recently appointed Mr. Jacob Worne, who will be joining 
our team in September and will be teaching Woodpecker Class.  Mr Worne has already 
met a number of the children and we are really looking forward to welcoming him to our 

Lavant School community.  
 

Please see below for class allocations 
 

Class  Teacher 

 

Wren 
EYFS / Yr 1 

 

 

Mrs Ali Totman 

 
Robin 

Years 1 / 2 
 

 
Mrs Jenkinson 

Mrs Spencer 
 

 
Woodpecker 
Years 3 & 4 

 

 
Mr Jacob Worne 

 

 

 

Pheasant 
Years 5 & 6 

 

 

Mr Daniel Taylor 
Mr Rogers 

 

 

Next year, Mrs Upjohn will be teaching in school on a Wednesday and Thursday to release 
teachers across the school for their planning, preparation and assessment (PPA) time, and 
to enable subject leaders to monitor progress and attainment in specific subject areas.   

 
At the end of this term we are saying a sad farewell to Mrs Louise Smith and Mrs Ruth 

Stack who both joined us on short term contracts earlier this year. We are extremely 
grateful for their hard work and their fabulous contributions to our school life over the last 
two terms. We wish both Mrs Smith and Mrs Stack all the best for the future. 

  
Best wishes, 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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